
                 
 

Wednesday 6th November 2023 |  Week 9 Term 4 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL JODY HALL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Welcome to Week 9. 
Summer is here and don’t we all know it! 
This week there will be provisions made to accommodate the heat and provide alternative settings for students at break 
times. There will be indoor movies and indoor quiet activities that will be in air-conditioned spaces. 
Throughout the day, students will be offered water breaks to ensure they stay hydrated in the extreme weather. 
Presentation Day 
Yesterday our annual Presentation Day was held in the hall. It was such a beautiful, respectful and celebratory occasion. I 
would like to congratulate all the students who received awards, students who sat so beautifully throughout the assembly 
and to our many, many visitors who came to share in student achievement. The item by 1B and 1G was incredibly 
entertaining and they performed the rap! 
Student Leaders 2024 
Congratulations to the students who wrote, read, and delivered speeches to their peers last week.  They all did a fabulous job, 
I am very pleased to announce our 2024 Student Representative Council: 

• Sports captains Jax Sowden, Savannah Campbell, Raithe Muller, Hallie Holdsworth  
• Prefects Thomas Thornton, Jayden Collyer, Margaret Yeo, Zarriah Sullivan  
• Vice Captains Mercedes Moult and Jesse Hellegers  
• Cultural Captain Gabrielle Jackson 
• School captains Darcie Hartas and Lachlan Henry 
PBL Reward 
This Friday students will be participating in  a reward for filling the PBL  barrel. 
They can come to school in free clothes and will have ani ice-block and a movie in 
their classrooms. 
Christmas Concert 
Next Thursday, our Christmas Concert will be held on school grounds commencing 
at 5pm. All students are expected to attend this fun-filled festive event. I am so 
excited! There will be steak sandwiches, sausages sandwiches, lolly stall, popcorn 
stall, ice cream van and cold drinks. This is a family event – EVERYONE is welcome. 
Please bring a picnic blanket or chairs to sit on while you watch the students 
entertain you. 
A price list will be sent out shortly. Cash and eftpos will be available on the night to 
purchase your snacks. There may be a special visitor arriving to hand out candy 
canes and even a photo opportunity too. Ho Ho Ho! 
Attendance 
Congratulations AGAIN to Giinmas who  had the highest attendance  with 100% ! 
Most improved is 5/6P with a 9% increase in attendance. 
Reports  
Student reports will be sent home  at the end of week 10 via Sentral Parent Portal. 
Please make sure have access to Sentral Parent Portal. We will now not be 
providing hard copies of reports unless they are requested by the parent/carer. 
 
Have a lovely week. 
 
Jody Hall 
Principal 
 

 

 

 

  % attendance 

1/2T 59 

1B 75 

1G 83 

2C 84 

2O 61 

3/4F 73 

3/4G 82 

3/4L 66 

3/4N 76 

5/6D 78 

5/6H 86 

5/6M 70 

5/6P 96 

5/6T 71 

Budyabudyas 50 

Giinmas 100 

K Purple 74 

K Green 88 

Wilays 88 



                 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

Dec Week 9 

4 5 

End of Year Assembly 

6 7 

P2 Preschool 2024  

Transition  

Kinder 2024 Transition 

Year 6 Farewell 

8 

Dec 
Week 

10 

11 12 

P1 Preschool Graduation 

13 14 

Christmas Concert 

15 

P2 Preschool Graduation 

Term 4 2023 Ends 

Dec 
Week 

11 

18 

SDD 

19 

SDD 

20 21 22 

Term 4 Important Dates 



                 
 

 



                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


